
FOTSA QUIZ NIGHT  
A big thank you to the FOTSA for organising our second very 

successful quiz night. It was an amazingly good turnout with      

wonderful food served during the break. With the support 

from parent/carers FOTSA managed to raise approximately 

£600 profit to be shared by both schools. Well done!  

MATHS WEEK 
Last week was an extremely busy and creative one. The 

whole school took part in Maths Week. Using maths skills 

and creativity the children took part and produced wonder-

ful work; ranging from a treasure hunt to making maths 

hats and mathematical board games.   

    A massive thank you to all the parents/carers who were 

able to join us last Thursday afternoon. It was a wonder-

ful turnout.  

YOUNG VOICES AT THE 02 
On Tuesday 6th February, our choir 

travelled to the O2 Arena to perform 

with thousands of other school children 

and special guest stars. They had an 

amazing time and represented our 

school extremely well. We are very 

proud of them!  


